
From: Christiana [mailto:christianamayer@gmail.com]  

Sent: Wednesday, February 7, 2018 3:46 PM 

To: SED Exhibits <SED.Exhibits@oregonlegislature.gov> 

Subject: Please vote no on SB1563 

 

SB1563 gives a non-citizen and someone who is breaking the law more rights than a citizen of Oregon. 

That is not fair.  

 

They are not allowed to benefit from instate tuition or financial aid in Oregon’s state funded public 

institutions of higher education until they have resided in Oregon for 12 months for non-academic 

reasons. Why are allowing someone who is breaking the law a benefit that you will not give to a citizen.  

 

 This bill makes a statement to all citizens of the United States and Oregon that you place more value on 

providing an education to illegal aliens than you do citizens of this country.  

 

Christiana Mayer 

Forest Grove Oregon 
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